
MPCA Line 3 Public Comment Period Extended 

The	Enbridge	Line	3	comment	period	was	extended	by	one	week.	
New	deadline:	Friday,	April	10	

Individuals	can	comment	via	the	following	methods:	
Join	 a	 Line	 3	 telephone	 town	 hall	 meeting:	 Call	855-731-4613	
Share	a	two-minute	comment	and/or	listen	to	other	public	comments:	

• Tuesday,	April	7	(6:30	-	8	p.m.)	
• Thursday,	April	9	(10	-	11:30	a.m.)	

Submit	 a	 comment	 online:	
www.pca.state.mn.us/regulations/public-comment-enbridge-line-3	
Submit	 a	 comment	 using	 the	 USPS:	
Enbridge	 Line	 3	 Public	 Comments	
Minnesota	 Pollution	 Control	 Agency	
520	 Lafayette	 Road	 North	
St.	Paul,	MN	55155-4194	
 

tel:855-731-4613
https://www.pca.state.mn.us/regulations/public-comment-enbridge-line-3

